
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Monday 15/5/20 
 
Dear Students, Parents and Carers,  
 
We hope that this letter finds you safe and well.  A great deal of information and guidance has been released by 
the government this week and whilst we are continuing as normal for the time being, a tremendous amount of 
work is being done behind the scenes to begin the very difficult task of getting more students to safely return in 
the near future.  
 
Whilst we not all in the same boat, we are in the same storm; it is a time for supporting each other and working 
together and again we thank parents and carers for the patience and the support you have shown us during this 
time. 
  
Government update  
As per the letter at the start of the week, we will be operating as normal for the time being.  When we have a firm 
date for changes to be made we will advise you accordingly.  What is becoming clear that the way we operate as a 
school will have to change considerably once groups of students are able to return.  We are busy making plans 
and putting these changes in to effect in order to make sure we are safe as we can be in the circumstances.  
 
Reports 
We are in the process of writing our Year 8 reports; clearly these will largely reflect the period up to the start of 
lockdown but will provide you with an account of how your child has been performing in school. These will be due 
out in a few weeks.  Year 7 and 10 reports have been completed already and will be sent out next week.  
 
Home learning 
Please continue to check the website regularly and as a first port of call for finding the work set by teachers.   
 
We have created a Home Learning page with a separate area for each year group containing their work pack; 
challenges and competitions; a parents/carers support page; and links to online learning resources. 
https://www.priorypembroke.co.uk/page/?title=Home+Learning&pid=134. 
 
 
We thank you for your continued support.  As always, please stay safe.  If you need to contact the school please 
continue to use the pembroke@prioryacademies.co.uk address.   
 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
The Priory Pembroke Academy 


